
 

 

13th October 2023 
 

Year 5/6 Visit to Black Country Living Museum:   
Thursday 8th February 2024    

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As part of the History curriculum for the Spring term, the children in Years 5 and 6 
will be visiting the Black Country Living Museum on Thursday 8th February 2024.  
 
The visit will be an opportunity for the children to experience hands on what life was 
like for children living in Victorian Britain including a Victorian school classroom 
experience. 
 
We will depart school at 8.45am, children to arrive at school for 8.30am prompt and 
return to school for approximately 4.00pm. 
 
To enable the trip to take place we will require a payment of £25.00 per child to 
cover the cost of the coach and entrance into the museum. A deposit of £5.00 to 
secure your child’s place payable by 1st December 2023. Payments can be 
made in instalments. Please note refunds for absence on the day cannot be made.  
 
All children are required to wear school uniform, please ensure children bring along 
a waterproof coat and wear sensible outdoor footwear. Please note children will 
spend a lot of the day outside and so may require extra clothing layers. All children 
will need a packed lunch. If your child receives Free School Meals they are entitled 
to a free packed lunch, please notify the school office as soon as possible if required. 
 
Please make the payment in full via Parent Pay by Monday 7th January 2024, you will 
also be asked to tick a consent box as part of the payment process which authorises 
your son/daughter to attend the trip. 
 
Children who have prescribed medicines (e.g. Asthma Inhalers, Epi-pens etc.) MUST 
bring these with them. 
 
 
Mr Stevens, Mrs Miles & Mrs Chapman  
Year 5/6 Teachers 


